
ADVERTISEMENT FOR RFP

Hancock County School District, MISSISSIPPI

WEAPON DETECTION SYSTEM

WEAPON DETECTION SYSTEM

Hancock County School District is seeking proposals for a weapon detection system for the Career

Technical Center, Hancock High School and Hancock Middle School until June 26th, at 9:00 am. Central

Time.

A request for proposal (RFP) packet may be obtained from the Hancock County School

District Technology Office located at 7180 Stennis Airport Drive BLDG T Kiln, MS 39556 or

by calling 228-255-6269.

Proposals can be mailed via FedEx or UPS, or hand-delivered to the Hancock County School

District Office located at 18375 HWY 603 Kiln, MS 39556 and received before 9:00 a.m. on

June 26th, 2023. Official RFP documents can be downloaded from Central Bidding at

www.centralbidding .com. For any questions relating to the download of the electronic

documents, please call Central Bidding at 225-810-4814.

Proposals must be advertised and clearly marked on the outside of the envelope, "2023 Weapon

Detection System RFP". Failure to comply will cause the bid to be disqualified.

Spencer Breland

Technology Director

Hancock County School District

Publish Dates:

06/08/2023

06/15/2023


